
RAMS MEETING MINUTES 5-18-2024 

 

The meeting commenced at 9:00 a.m. 

23 members in attendance 

Meeting minutes from last month (April 2024) approved. 

Treasurers report: balance as of the end of April 2024, $26,631.08 – accepted 

 

We have a new web master.  Patrick Lenahan has agreed to take over the function previously 

performed by Jerry Columbus.  The club thanked Jerry Columbus for performing this service. 

Members were asked to be certain to take broken airplane parts and batteries home with them 

after being at the field – in other words what you bring to the field please take home with you.  

A discussion was held regarding who will be responsible for taking the garbage off the field 

when the container is full.  No definite volunteer was identified. 

Hurricane preparations were discussed.  The items to be secured prior to the hurricane were 

discussed. 

A discussion of the Porta Potty situation was held.  The current one we have is ADA compliant 

and many members expressed concern regarding the unsanitary conditions that result from lack 

of a urinal.  The cost of the club acquiring two Porta Potties was discussed ($3800 delivered) but 

there would still be service fees required.  No decision was reached – it will be further discussed 

at a board meeting this fall when board meetings resume. 

Safety:  Please look at the safety requirements posted on the website. 

Adjourned 9:20 a.m. 

 


